
You’re Invited!
Please join us for kindergarten round-up at

Zimmerman Elementary School!

Thursday, April 18th, 2024

6:00-7:00 p.m.

Zimmerman Elementary School gym

2024-2025 kindergarten students and

families are invited to meet our staff,

tour our school, learn about a typical

day in kindergarten, and participate in a

question and answer session.

We look forward to meeting you!


